November 15, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:
It is my pleasure to write a letter of recommendation for Brookelyn Wolfe.

Brookelyn worked for us at Oxyfresh in our Marketing Department as a graphic:
designer. During the entire time that Brookelyn worked for me, she was extremely
dependable. She consistently displayed a cheerful disposition and was always more
than willing to take on any task that we gave her.

Brookelyn’s design talents far exceeded my expectations. She played a key role in the
design and branding for over 10 new products, including all marketing collateral.
Brookelyn helped to creatively create countless publications, magazines, brochures
and print advertisements. She worked well under tight deadlines, and always put in the
extra effort when needed.

T would rehire her without any hesitation, and I strongly recommend her as a candidate
for employment. '

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions or require any further
information.

Sincerely, C%_/Q_\

Currie Corbin .
Former Director of Marketing & Public Relations, Oxyfresh Worldwide, Inc.
509.456.5935



